
 

MOOMBA TO WILTON PIPELINE - EAST COAST GRID EXPANSION STATE SIGNIFICANT 

INFRASTRUCTURE 15548591 MODIFICATION REQUEST 

East Australian Pipeline Pty Ltd, part of the APA Group (APA), has made a request to modify State 

Significant Infrastructure (SSI) Approval SSI 15548591 under Section 5.25 of the Environmental 

Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (EP&A Act) for the East Coast Grid Expansion Project (Modification 

Request). 

The Modification Request is to construct and operate, through a staged approach, two new 

compressor stations on two lots owned by APA along the Moomba to Wilton Pipeline (MWP).  

The Modification Request is proposed to be carried out on Lot 1 DP580284 within the Lachlan Shire 

Council local government area and Lot 3 DP593787 within the Central Darling Shire Council local 

government area.  

Pursuant to Clause 193(4) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000 (the 

Regulation), notification of the Modification Request by way of an advertisement published in a 

newspaper circulating in the area in which the infrastructure is to be carried out, is to be no later than 

14 days after the request is made.  

Accordingly, APA as the applicant, gives notification pursuant to Clause 193(4) of the Regulation that 

the Modification Request has been made for SSI 15548591. 

The Modification Request has been lodged with the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and 

Environment (DPIE) and will be publicly exhibited by DPIE so that the public can provide feedback on 

the project.  

For further details on the project, including contact details, please visit the project webpage on the 

APA Group website at apa.com.au/about-apa/our-projects/east-coast-grid-expansion/   


